2000 MAIN STREET CALIFORNIA 92648
Erik Peterson
Mayor

May 6, 2019

Mr. Chris Kentopp, General Manager
Rainbow Disposal Co., Inc.

17121 Nichols Lane

Huntington Beach, CA 92647

RE: Notice of Termination of Annual Extension of Term
Dear Mr. Kentopp:

As provided in Paragraph 3(B) of the “Revised and Restated Refuse Collection and Disposal
Services Franchise Agreement by and between the City of Huntington Beach and the Rainbow
Disposal and Rainbow Transfer and Recycling Companies” (Agreement), the annual extension
of the fifteen year term of the Agreement may be terminated by either party in their sole
discretion, without cause, by notification in writing (“Notice of Termination of annual
Extension™).

By this letter the City is hereby terminating the annual extension effective three years from the
day this notice is provided. The Agreement shall remain in effect for the balance of the fifteen

year term, June 30, 2037, unless the Agreement is otherwise terminated as provided in the
Agreement.

Very truly yours,

Erik Peterson, Mayor
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